09 November, 2015



Catherine Geor VJ Distributors Ltd 1204 Omahu Road Twyford HASTINGS 4153

Dear Catherine

On behalf of **The New Zealand Breast Cancer Foundation** please accept our sincere thanks for your time and efforts in raising an outstanding \$5,000.00 for the Foundation. The community spirit and generosity shown towards us is deeply appreciated.

Your support will help us continue to provide free nationwide community education seminars, educational resources, research, public seminars, medical grants and scholarships, a breast cancer patient register, as well as advocacy.

The goodwill of the community is very important to us in the fight against breast cancer.

Again, our deepest appreciation for your contribution and thank you for your interest in the health of New Zealand women.

Yours sincerely,

Evangelia Henderson

Mordis

Chief Executive, The New Zealand Breast Cancer Foundation